Vote Fails to Rescind County Legislative District Resolution
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Following an executive

session recommended by Weston
County Attorney Michael
Stulken at the Weston County
Commissioners meeting in Upton
Tuesday morning, September
17th, Commuissioner Vera Huber
told those 1n attendance that the
County Attorney had brought
up some 1ssues concerning the
County’s ongoing pursuit of

declaring legislative vacancies in
Weston County.

This discussion, which has
been widely reported in the
Weston County Gazette over the
years, 1s hinged on the question
of whether or not the State of
Wyoming 1s following its own
Constitution by not having each
senatorial and representative
district in the State be comprised
by county lines, which would
mean Weston County and every

other Wyoming county would
need 1ts own State Senator and
State Representative, mstead
of sharing a legislator with
neighboring counties followmg
redistricting endeavors by the
State. The legislative districts
based on Wyoming county lines
were changed 1 1992, when
Wyoming counties were asked
by the State Legislature to pass
resolutions in support of
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